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CHANGE OF OFFICER  
 

June 18, 2025.  Newmac Resources Inc. (“Newmac” or the “Company”) (TSX-V: NER) wishes 

to announce that Valent Chan has resigned from the office of Chief Financial Officer of the 

Company effective immediately. The Chief Executive Officer of the Company will act as interim 

Chief Financial Officer until the new Chief Financial Officer is appointed.  The board of directors 

of the Company wants to thank Mr. Chan for his service to the Company.   

 

Respectfully submitted  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD                             

 

“Han Xin (Harrison) Wu” 

Han Xin (Harrison) Wu 

CEO 

For further information, please contact: 

Contact Name: Valent Chan  

Telephone Number: (778) 288-3252 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 

the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

news release. 
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